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Dear Parents/Carers
As you know we act in accordance with the guidance from the Government and Public Health England. As we heard yesterday we are to close with immediate effect, except for the children of key workers, vulnerable children and children with an Education Health Care Plan.
Every child’s education is extremely important to us and although we will be closed to the majority of children we will still provide work for all children. We still believe that DB Primary will be the best way to provide work for your children that correlates with what they would be doing in the classroom. DB Primary will allow staff to ensure that work provided is at the right level for each child and staff can upload further work over the coming weeks. Children will also have access to Reading Eggs, where they can continue to read regularly and practise their reading skills. Class teachers will be in weekly contact with all children and monitoring online learning.
If you have any difficulties with access to online learning and need support please contact the school office as soon as possible. 
If you feel that you fit into the key worker category and you will need your child to attend school can you please contact the school office as soon as possible. If your child requires a place their start finish times will remain the same as before the Christmas Break.
Our Facebook  page and Parentapp will remain open and we will endeavour to ensure that you are kept up to date on any changes and we will also respond quickly if you have any questions. We are here to help as much as we possibly can.
A school packed lunch will be provided for those attending school, however if you would prefer to send your child in with their own packed lunch then you are welcome to do so.
After welcoming children back to school in September, we are all extremely sad that our community has been so affected by this but we will at all times remain in contact with you and give you as much information as possible. 
Thank you for your continued support.
Yours faithfully,


Mrs K Highcock
Principal
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